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We are growing 

   our learning 

Teddy Bear Picnic  
Foundation Parents   

we would like invite you to our  
Teddy Bear Picnic   

on Friday 13th July  
2pm-3pm  

Bring your Teddy, blanket, small 
snack and drink  

Weekly Awards 
Jumbo: Kian Cummins 

Star: Ivy Hull 
Chariot: Ronnie Walton 

Eagles: Alfie Hunwick  
Roses: Evie Galloway  

Circus: Jacoub Sorrell– Wright  
Attendance: Eagles  

Heads’ Award: The ducks in EYFS 
 
.  

Key Diary Dates  

Thursday 12th July 
9.00a.m. Parent App for Holiday ses-
sion @AF  

Tuesday 17th July 
Foundation—Fantasy World Dress Up 

Thursday 19th July  
 Year 6 Leavers Assembly 9.30a.m. 

Thursday 19th July  
Last day of Summer Term 

Wednesday 5th September 
First day of Autumn Term 

Apps for Summer  

On Thursday 12th July from 

9.00a.m. to 9.30a.m. at the AF site, 

we will be running a tablet morning. 

The session will be offering friendly 

advice on free and other education-

al Apps to keep your child busy and 

maintain their learn-

ing over the summer 

holidays.  

 Ducks  
There was great excite-
ment in the Foundation 
classes when 6 duck eggs 
were delivered. It didn’t 
take long until the eggs 
started to crack and by 
Friday all 6 ducklings had 
hatched. 
The children and adult’s 
were absolutely fascinat-

ed by the experience and 
enjoyed observing the  
fluffy ducklings as they 
became stronger and if 
possible even more cute.  

Learning in Year 1  
Another busy week in the Year 1 
classes with the children develop-
ing their knowledge of repeated 
patterns using a selection of 
different colours and shapes.  
Then in pairs the children contin-
ued their learning by applying 
their knowledge on the iPad’s.  

Forest Schools  
On Wednesday it will be the Foundation 
children’s last Forest School session. I am 
sure you will agree that the children have 
been engaging  in some brilliant and fun 
learning experiences.  
This is down to the hard work of Mrs O 
Shea and Mr Bromley who prepared the 
site, set up the activities and encouraged 
the children to successfully participate.   
A big thank you to the parents who were 
able to give up 
their free time 
to support the 
children walk-
ing to and 

from the woods and joining in 
so enthusiastically.  

Don’t Forget  
Foundation Fantasy World Dressing 

Up Day is on Tuesday 17th July  
If you do choose to dress up, the 

outfit could be anything from a head 
band, to face paint or a whole cos-

tume.  

May we please remind you to 
send children in suitable shoes 

and coats/hats depending on the 
weather as they will still be going 

out at lunchtime.   
After School Clubs  

There will be no After School Clubs for 

the last week of term for Foundation/

Year 1.  

After School Clubs for Year 1 will start 

w/b 17th September 2018.  

Monday—Year 1—Multiskills (Jumble 

Juniors)  

Wednesday—Year 1- Dance  

Thursday— Year 1- Spanish  

Friday—Year 1- Tennis 

If you are interested in your child join-

ing any of the clubs, please enquire at 

the school office.  


